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BY EMAIL 

February 10, 2023 

Tim Hesselink 
Senior Manager, Regulatory Affairs, Ontario 
EPCOR Utilities Inc. 
43 Stewart Road 
Collingwood, ON, L9Y 3M7 
Thesselink@epcor.com 

Dear Mr.Hesselink:  

Re: EPCOR Natural Gas Limited Partnership – South Bruce (EPCOR) 
Application for 2023 Rates – Phase 2 
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2022-0184 

The OEB’s Procedural Order No. 4 set a deadline of February 10, 2023 for the filing of a 
reply submission by EPCOR.   

By letter dated February 10, 2023, EPCOR requested an extension of time for the filing 
of the reply submission from February 10, 2023 to February 13, 2023.  

The OEB has considered this request and will grant the requested extension of time.  

Please direct any questions relating to this application to Arturo Lau, Advisor at 
Arturo.Lau@oeb.ca. 

Yours truly, 

Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
c.  Daniela O’Callaghan, EPCOR Utilities Inc. 
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